
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: dialogue addresses all differences

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received a comprehensive briefing

from His Excellency Mr. Abdulraheem Sir Al-Khetim Abdulrahman, the Ambassador of the sisterly

Republic of Sudan, regarding Sudan's current situation and developments on 7/5/2024.

His Eminence emphasized the significance of employing dialogue and understanding among all

stakeholders in Sudan, H.E. highlighted that dialogue holds the potential to address all areas

of contention. Additionally, H.E. underscored Iraq's support for Sudan, both at the state and

societal levels, in navigating through the ongoing crisis.


